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Thank you, Mr./Madam Chair. 

 

My delegation appreciates the Secretary-General’s Report (A/77/515) and Programmes 

of Assistance in promoting a better knowledge of international law for over 

beneficiaries. For instance, we can make many of those Programmes, including the 

audio-video lectures, more widely known and available to our universities and academia, 

or make more use of them in training civil servants and diplomats.  

 

Our domestic experience tells us that public international law requires nurturing by the 

Gov

lectures and 

trainings at the “Seoul Academy of International Law” and “Yeosu Academy of the Law 

of the Sea” this year. 

 

Mr./Madam Chair,  

 

Let me make a few comments on the Programme of Assistance.  

 

First, my delegation commends the Office of Legal Affairs’ efforts to continue 

implementing the UN Regional Courses in International Law — a remote self-paced 

learning curriculum as an interim means of capacity-building during the exceptional 

circumstances resulting from COVID-19 where in-person training could not be held. 



We would like to underline the importance of in-



 

Thank you, Mr./Madam Chair. 

 


